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Ottawa 13th July 1905-

Sir,

With reference to that portion of your

letter of the 6th Instant, relating to lease of

Horseshoe Island in Lake Couchiching, I have to inform

you that this Department has no record of such an

Island and to request that you will state in what part

of the Lake the Island is situation and when it was

leased to Mr.Heyden.

Your obedient servant,

Vom man

Secretary.

J.Hugh Hammond, Esq.

Barrister &c.,

Orillia-

Ont.
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